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Tom Nemeth

From: dcplanning
Sent: 10 April 2024 15:59
To: Tom Nemeth
Subject: Fw: Planning Application Incomplete - 24/00802/FUL
Attachments: CIL Form 2 PDF.pdf; Biodiversity Net Gain Exemption Statement.pdf

 
 
Development Management 
Chichester District Council 
dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk | www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil | www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC 
 

From: Tom Rumble <t.rumble@woolfbond.co.uk> 
Sent: 10 April 2024 15:56 
To: dcplanning <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Planning Application Incomplete - 24/00802/FUL  
  
This Message originated outside your organization. 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Thank you for your email dated 9 April. In response, the requested items are attached. 
 
Could you please provide a copy of the validation letter at your earliest convenience. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Thomas Rumble BSc MSc MRTPI 
 
Woolf Bond Planning Ltd. 
The Mitfords 
Basingstoke Road 
Three Mile Cross 
Reading 
RG7 1AT 
t.rumble@woolfbond.co.uk 
Office: 0118 988 4923 
Mobile: 07825 065775 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:06 PM 
To: Tom Rumble <t.rumble@woolfbond.co.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application Incomplete - 24/00802/FUL 
 
Please see attached document 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
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This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do 
not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be 
advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to 
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
 
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator. 
 
E-mail or phone 44  (0) 1243 785166 
contact@chichester.gov.uk 
IMPORTANT: This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may 
contain confidential or privileged information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used by any other 
person. If you are not a named recipient please contact the sender and delete this e-mail from your system. 
 
Cybercrime Alert: Please be aware that we will not notify you of any changes to important information, such as and 
specifically bank account details, by email. If you receive any email suggesting there has been such a change, please 
talk to us by telephone as soon as you can. 


